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I’m a recreational fisherman and lifelong Oregonian and I support SB 5505. Hatchery 

programs are wildly beneficial for the environment by enhancing the rivers and entire 

ecosystems in our state. The economic impact a single hatchery can have through 

recreational fishing is also a huge benefit to the many small communities in the 

watershed of a single hatchery. Thank you 


